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EENE ' s
Headteacher: Adrian Bates-Holland

Monday 9" October 2023
Dear Parents/Carers,

This week, you have been sent home a new document named ‘Weekly Wonders’. This is
replacing the ‘Parent Weekly Overview'. Previously, we listed each of our curriculum areas,
and provided examples of the learning we were focusing on. We will continue to send home
the Medium-Term Plan each half term, where this information can be found.

Our new format has four sections, and each heading is worded from the perspective of
your child and can be used by you as prompts. Please see below for more details.

e« Ask me - these questions have been designed to encourage your child to share the
learning from the week. It would be best to ask these questions towards the end of the
week, as the relevant lessons may not have happened yet!

e« Show me - this gives you some ideas of activities or items you could share with your
child to support their learning

o Tell me - these are questions your child is asking you, to develop their understanding
further

« Messages - these are key messages and reminders for the week.

It would be brilliant if you could share your engagement with this using Tapestry. Examples of
this could be a video your child’s answers to the ‘Ask me’ questions, or a photo of them
enjoying a book that you have shown them.

We are hoping that by using this new format, it will be quicker and easier for you to use.
Please do let us know any feedback you have on this new format.

Thank you for your ongoing support,

The Early Years Team

* Explore * Respect * Flourish
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